
  

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Happy New Year!  Every New Year brings the opportunity for a fresh start and 

new beginnings.  The United Methodist Church needs a fresh start this 

year!  General Conference 2024 is just four months away and we have a much-

needed opportunity to move our church forward.  We can remove the harmful 

language and usher in a new era of global cooperation in mission through 

regionalization.  We can also move past the divisiveness of disaffiliations.  It is a 

whole new year for the church! 

 

As we mentioned last week, Mainstream UMC received a great gift right before 

Christmas.  A local church has offered a $10,000 matching grant opportunity for 

our end-of-the-year fundraising!  We have had a great response already, but we 

have not yet maximized the match.  So, we are extending the invitation into the 

New Year.  That means that your gift this week will still be doubled up to 

$10,000.  This is a great opportunity to make an even bigger impact in creating 

the fresh start our church needs. 

 

Please donate today to help us fulfill this matching grant opportunity. 

You can donate online here: www.MainstreamUMC.com/Donate 

Or 

You can donate via mail here:  

Mainstream UMC 

PO Box 8374 

https://mainstreamumc.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7c0eb748a615e0a0362a9c72b&id=503ffb9bb5&e=9e4c36724e


Prairie Village, Kansas 66208 

  

Thank you in advance.  Enjoy the New Year! 

  

In Christ, 

 

Advisory Board, Mainstream UMC 

www.MainstreamUMC.com 

 

If the web links above do not work, please copy and paste them directly into 

your browser.  If you cannot see the header and footer, please download the 

pictures. 

  

Mainstream UMC is a 501c3 tax-exempt organization.  
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